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Dear Senate Revenue Committee,

In this time of great need for increased spending for schools, PERS
liability, infrastructure, housing and many other needs of Oregon's
citizens, we need you to be fair and wise about tax breaks.

We do not need more tax breaks for business owners. Everyone likes lower
taxes but taxes are actually good for us--they make it possible for the
state to take care of the business of the state and the commons..They
make it possible to help those most in need, those who cannot take full
care of themselves.

Congress passed a terrible tax bill. Do not copy them! Tax cuts will
mean service cuts!

The Oregon tax break on business income is expensive! Get rid of it. We
need that money to  lower tuition, implement weatherization programs and
more.

Taxes should help address income inequality not enhance it.

Please be fair about pass-through business income

Sincerely,

Sandy Polishuk
1610 NE Tillamook St
Portland, 97212
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